
 

United Space School Social Media Policy 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Whilst at United Space School you are representing your family, your school, 
your country and USS. What you post on Social Media matters. Please be 
mindful of what you post on Facebook, Twitter, Snap Chat, etc.  On Twitter, it 
is important to pay attention to who and what you are re-tweeting or 
favorite(ing). Keep the Snap Chats and Instagram’s appropriate, too. Not just 
yours, but the ones you like and share.  As a member of USS you are 
expected to use social networks and electronic communication 
appropriately, to refrain from cyber-bullying and the use of profanity, or to 
post inappropriate photos. Social Media sites will be monitored by the FISE 
board, head teachers and mentors. Digital and mobile devices are expected 
to be powered off during lectures and school work times.  
 
  
 


